
 

 

 
 
 
COVID-19 NOTICE: ​The health and safety of our employees, customers, and visitors 
is our top priority.  We are operational, however, we are following protocols and 
recommendations from government and health officials. 
 
 
We kindly ask that you contact us for specific instructions with respect to your 
individual needs. ​ Please call 368-8371 for our Topsail Road location or 722-0641 
for our Torbay Road location. 
  
 
For the safety of all please do not visit our office if you are experiencing 
flu-like symptoms, if you have traveled from outside the Province of 
Newfoundland and Labrador in the past 14 days, or if you know or suspect 
you have been in close contact with someone who has been diagnosed with 
COVID-19. 
  
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
 
  
 
  
 


